
 

 

 

 

 

June 4, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear City Councilmembers: 

 

Rolland Safe and Lock moved to the Dallas-Fort Worth Metroplex in 1983 as part of a planned 

expansion of the company from Louisiana. We’ve since grown into a successful national business 

and are proud to have our primary office in Farmers Branch with over 60 employees. 

 

We believe that the addition of Tactical Fleet will be extremely beneficial as they seek to call the 

City of Farmers Branch home, too.  As you know, the retail world is challenged in unprecedented 

ways, and business owners are strategically planning next moves. Having a Fortune 300 operator 

like Tactical Fleet operating in Farmers Branch will send a message to others that the opportunity 

for growth is here. 

 

We respectfully ask that you approve Tactical Fleet’s request for a specific use permit at 14325 

Gillis Road, Suite 100. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Keith McCuen 

President 

Rolland Safe and Lock Company 

3140 Towerwood Drive 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 
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Jenifer Paz

From: Wood, Nathan @ Dallas <Nathan.Wood@cbre.com>
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 10:32 AM
To: Dallas Cothrum; Maxwell Fisher; Leah Lanier (leah.lanier@sonicautomotive.com); Brooke Wilhoite 

(brooke.wilhoite@sonicautomotive.com)
Subject: Fwd: Echo Park

Please see below email from Sourcing Partners. 
 
Nathan Wood | Senior Vice President 
CBRE 
8080 Park Lane, Suite 800 | Dallas, TX 75231 
T 214 252 1157 | C 214 762 0276 
nathan.wood@cbre.com | www.cbre.com/ucr 

From: Christopher DELZELL <christopher.delzell@mapletree.com.sg> 
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 10:12 AM 
To: Wood, Nathan @ Dallas; Grant Pruitt; Nathan Orbin (nathan.orbin@cushwake.com); Kurt Griffin 
(kurt.griffin@cushwake.com) 
Subject: FW: Echo Park  

External 

All‐ 
See email recommendation below regarding EchoPark’s proposed occupancy at 14325 Gillis Rd, Farmers Branch. 
Regards, 
Chris Delzell 
Senior Asset Manager | Asset Management | USA 
Mapletree US Management LLC 
mobile: +1 646-420-1531 | 
email: christopher.delzell@mapletree.com.sg 

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 
From: Phil Leckinger [mailto:pleckinger@sourcingpartner.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 24, 2021 10:06 AM 
To: Christopher DELZELL <christopher.delzell@mapletree.com.sg> 
Subject: Echo Park 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachment unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Chris,  
It was good to speak with you this morning. Concerning Echo Park there are no objections from 
Sourcingpartner to them becoming a tenant and the proposed use of the building. We would welcome the 
opportunity to get to know them and cooperate in anyway possible. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance. 
Best regards, 
Philip J. Leckinger 
Sourcingpartner, Inc. 
2222 W. Spring Creek Parkway 
Suite 212 
Plano, Texas 75023 












